madi PRIVY COUNCIL OFFICE WHITEHALL, LONDON SWIA 2AT 22 June 1982 MBPM Dear Form Thank you for your letter of 17 June about the proposed BBC radio programme on the Privy Council. I can now confirm that Her Majesty the Queen is content with the proposed participation in the programme. I am also advised by the Clerk to the Council that such participation will be consistent with the broad obligation to secrecy laid down in the Privy Council Oath, which the Lord President and Sir Neville Leigh will of course observe. I am copying this letter to the recipients of yours. Your over, Anvid. D C R HEYHOE Private Secretary T Flesher Esq 10 Downing Street London SWIA 2AA